

Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Phone: 03 5565 1382

KEY DATES

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

TERM TWO

WEEK NINE

Friday 18th June

Blue Day - Supporting MND (Gold coin donation)

WEEK TEN

Thursday 24th June

*PJ Day Supporting Foodshare (Bring a can of food)

*Interviews - 1.30 - 6.00

Friday 25th June

*Interview Day (Pupil Free Day)

TERM THREE

WEEK ONE

Monday July 12th

Term 3 Begins

WEEK TWO

Tuesday July 20th

Parents Club- 7.30pm

WEEK THREE

Tuesday July 27th

School Finance School Council- 7.30pm

Saturday 31st July

ADPS Bunnings BBQ



STUDENT LEADER

ALLANSFORD ALIVE

Congratulations to Adam for his planning, organisation and implementation of Friday's assembly. Leaders are now running assembly on their own as part of their speaking program in Year 6. Adam enjoyed the collaboration of all the students and the gratitude from his peers in the audience. Well done, Adam!



VALUES AWARD

The "Values Award' is presented to a student who is observed by their peers demonstrating our school values. Last week's 'Values Award' was presented to Isla. She was noticed helping others and picking up some clothing left on the ground. A great effort from a young Foundation student. Well done!



MELO AWARD

The "Melo Award' is presented to a student who is observed by a member of staff making a good choice that helps someone or impacts our school environment. Last week's award was presented to Talia! Not only has Talia been a model of consistency in the yard, but her learning conversations in class have been excellent. Well done!



KEY PARENT REMINDERS

All parents' entering school grounds must **check-in** using **QR Codes** provided. This week, we cannot have parent helpers in classrooms. We hope this will change very soon.

We have "Blue Day' this Friday 18th June in support of MND, this is an initiative of our Community SALT and we ask all students to wear a touch of blue on Friday and give a gold coin donation for this cause.

We have "PJ Day' next Thursday 24th June in support of Foodshare, this is an initiative of our Well-Being SALT and we ask all families to donate a can of food / soup or give a gold coin donation for this wonderful cause that supports many families in our area.

All parents are requested to **book an interview** with their student's class teacher or teachers using the <u>www.schoolinterviews.com.au</u>. Please enter code **tjypb**. Interviews are scheduled for the afternoon of Thursday 24th June and morning of Friday 25th June – NO school for students on Friday.

The final day of Term 2 is Friday 25th June. the first day of Term 3 is Monday 12th July.



RE-SCHEDULED EVENTS

The rescheduling of events is based on health advice, department calendar changes, sports Victoria changes and the availability of staff and venues.

We also need to provide parents with as much time as possible to make the changes to their schedules in order to support and attend events.

The following events are set for Term 3 at a date yet to be determined:

*Junior Cross-Country
*Years 3-6 Sexuality Education

Hopefully we will have greater clarity next week when we receive the new department guidelines.

JAPANESE LESSONS

Mrs. Sheldon will return from leave next term to teach Japanese across all classes. Whilst on her leave, Mrs. Sheldon has made some excellent connections that will benefit students in learning Japanese language and culture.





PJ DAY

Our Well-Being SALT has arranged a fun day next Thursday 24th June. Students are requested to wear their favourite PJ's. The Well-Being SALT are requesting that all families donate a non-perishable item such as a can of soup, baked beans, jam or simply donate a gold coin that will go towards helping Foodshare. This organisation helps many families in the surrounding Warrnambool area.

